
Land North-West of Station Road, Mauchline
Public Consultation Event

1st October 2025 First Consultation 

20th November 2025 Second Consultation 

January 2026 Application Submission

July 2026 Target Determination Date

Summer/Autumn 2026 Site Start

Your views and comments are welcomed to help us gain a further understanding of the key issues that we will need to address as part of the forthcoming Planning Application for the site.
 
When a formal planning application is submitted to East Ayrshire Council, the opportunity will exist at that stage for comments to be made directly to the Council in the consideration and determination 
of the planning application. Comments provided at this time are to the Applicant and not East Ayrshire Council.

There will be a further consultation event on Wednesday 20th  November 2025 which will present more detailed proposals. During the second consultation event you will have a further opportunity to 
submit comments which will be considered before a planning application is submitted and provide feedback on the comments received at the first event.

Application, determination and site start are subject to change.

christine.dalziel@turley.co.uk

NEXT STEPS

https://mastarchitects.co.uk/
consultations/station-road-mauchline/


